
Welcome to 
Y6



Staff

Class teachers: 

Miss Whiteley (6W) and Miss Danks (6D)

 

TA: Miss Smith 



Year 6 Expectations

• Be good role models for the rest of the school.

• Be eager to learn.

• Be neat and presentable at all times.

• Respect adults and each other.

• Show curiosity and ask questions about their 

learning. 

• Be prompt, we start work from 8:45am.

• To leave Year 6 ready for secondary school!



Behaviour Expectations



High standards- Uniform, 

responsibilities



Timetable



Autumn Curriculum 



Spring Curriculum 



Summer Curriculum 



PE

PE Day

 Friday Afternoons.

PE Kit 

- Children will need to come to school in their new PE kits 

and their blazer.

- Please do not wear earrings on PE days. 



Homework

Homework is given on a Friday and due in on the Wednesday.

1 x Maths homework (10 minutes)

1 x Spelling homework (10 minutes)

5 x Reading (10 minutes)

TTRS – 3 games per week

Half termly homework relating to our topic.

Half termly book talk.



Reading Records

At our school, our priority is that all children leave as 
confident and competent readers, but to do this, we 
need parental engagement and support. 

Your child’s reading record is to log any reading done at 
home and it will be checked regularly by your class 
teacher.

It is important that your child reads as often as they can 
at home and our expectation is that they read 5 times a 
week (even one page will make a big difference).  

Children from Year 2 onwards will be encouraged to take 
ownership of their reading diaries. This means when an 
adult cannot log their reading, they can write it in 
themselves to show their teacher that they have read. 



Book/Poetry 

talks

This year, each year group from Year 1 onwards, will be 
asked to complete a book talk or poetry talk as part of 
their homework. 

A book talk is a review of a book your child has read and 
enjoyed. 

A poetry talk is where children get to share a poem they 
have found and related to. They may even create actions 
and perform the poem.

Book talks were trialled last year in Year 1 and 4 and 
proved to be very successful. 

Book talks are a great way to promote and recommend 
reading to one another, as well as developing speaking 
and listening skills. 



E-Safety

 Mobile phones need to be switched off and in bags 

during the school day.

 Mobile phones and tablets  - safe use.

 Monitor online interactions and use at night (app to 

monitor or on iPhone downtime in settings).

 These are prominent issues that occur regularly in years 

5 and 6.



SEND at Tudor Grange 

Perdiswell

• SENDCo – Mrs Lucy Brooks.  Working days Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday.

• The first line of support for all children with SEND is Quality First Teaching 

in the whole class. Lesson content is scaffolded to ensure all children have 

the support in place to be able to make progress. A range of resources are 

made available to ensure all children have strategies they can use to 

support their learning.

• If children need additional support in lessons, this will be allocated and 

delivered by a support assistant.

• At times, children may be identified for intervention to help them close 

gaps in their learning or support a speech and language or social and 

emotional need.  Interventions are usually delivered in the afternoon by a 

support assistant.  This year, children will attend interventions for a 6 week 

period, with approximately 2 sessions per week.  This ensures interventions 

do not continue for long periods of time, reducing the amount of time they 

are with their peers in class.  You will always be notified if your child has 

been highlighted for interventions.



 If your child is on the register for SEND, they will have a 

Pupil Passport. This document is written by class 

teachers and parents. It is reviewed termly and new 

targets included if previous targets have been 

achieved. You will be invited to a termly meeting with 

your child's class teacher to discuss their passport and 

you will have a copy to keep at home.

 Please see the school website for our school SEND information report for 

more details around our Graduated Response to SEND.



Formal Assessment –  SATs 

Week

 Please do not book a term-time holiday during the 
week beginning Monday 13th May. 

 The children will be tested on:

• Grammar, Punctuation & Spelling

• Reading

• Maths

 A timetable and more information will come out in 
the spring term.

 This is a KS2 test, not just Year 6. 



Application for high school 



Application for high school 



Trips / Events

Autumn 1 – Restart a heart day – 16th October. 

  CPR training and Nurse speaker coming in. 

Autumn 2 – Children to watch Christmas performance at TGAW. 

Spring 1 – Trip to London. 

 Visit to the Imperial War Museum as part of our WW2 History topic.

 Visit to a synagogue as part of our Judaism topic in RE. 

Spring 2 – 

Summer 1 – DT day at TGAW

Summer 2 – Celebration trip to West Midlands Safari Park. 

  - Last day bowling and swimming before the leavers party. 



End of year arrangements 

 Parents organise the leavers’ party

 PTA usually contribute some money towards this



If you have any questions we will 

be sticking around so please 

come and ask! 

If you would like to stay and have 
a read / look through the SATS 

papers then please do but we ask 
that you please don’t take them 

home. 

Thank you.
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